Blount County
Highway Department

To: Blount County Commission
From: Jeff Headrick

CC: Blount County Commissioners
Date: November 8, 2019

Re: Budget Increase

Please allow this budget increase to account for CSX Railroad’s financial
contribution to the replacement of the new North Springview Bridge.

Respectfully,

Jbcfrcct?—

eff Headrick



